Superintendent Advisory Board
Meeting Notes
Monday, April 9, 2012; 1:15 PM
In attendance:
Beech Grove; ¢ Center Grove; <+ Clark Pleasant; w//Franinn Community
~ Franklin Township Perry Township Greenwood ?/Nineveh—Hensiey-Jackson
Dr. Hagen reviewed the Governing Board agenda, highlighting the following items:

Master Teacher candidate, outsourcing law enforcement and Sickels settlement. He emphasized
the extremely high qualifications of the (Master Teacher) candidate and the potential this person has to
make positive improvements in instruction across the campus. Dr. Hagen explained the current CERT
program operations and noted that the expansion of law enforcement is a natural fit with their
emergency response objectives. He then briefly reviewed the Sickels case of non-renewal and
subsequent lawsuit, reminding everyone about what has transpired.

Mr. Sontag inquired about the land lease agenda item, then offered some insights about various
properties Clark-Pleasant cash rents.

In other matters, Dr. Hagen noted that enrollment is strong overall but will likely have two or three
programs that could be condensed to only morning or afternoon. C9 is working daily with counselors on
enrollment and they have been extremely cooperative. They are also very appreciative of the new
process we implemented with rapid turn-around on placement and program vacancies. We ended up
not having to schedule too many students into classes that were their second choice. He then noted a
new chart that helps understand the State’s career pathways will be distributed to curriculum directors
in the next couple of weeks. This will have good information about how the various classes are
sequenced and how they are reimbursed for additional funding. The State is still determining a few of

the compensation details.

Superintendents were able to share updates about their teacher evaluation plans and thoughts
regarding impending discussions on compensation packages. With much of this still very speculative, the
next few months should provide interesting perspectives from the various groups.

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 7" at 1:15 PM. There being no other business, the
meeting was adjourned at 2:00 PM.



